VIB: Notice of acceptance of State Bank on changing the address of Thanh Cong VIB
On 15 Jan 2018, Vietnam International Bank announced acceptance of State Bank changing the address of Thanh Cong VIB as follows:
On 15 Jan 2018, Vietnam International Bank received documentary No. 1051/DLA-TTGSNH of from State Bank of Vietnam accepted the suggestion on change in address of Thanh Cong VIB at No. 389 Phan Chu Trinh Street, Tan Loi Ward, Buon Ma Thuat City, Dak Lak Provence of VIB
This information was uploaded to website of the company.

